
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 

OneCare General Staff  

Ballot Results 

A majority of staff have voted Yes to the OneCare Ltd General Employees Enterprise Agreement 2023. 

 

OneCare has advised the Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) that 87% of 

votes cast voted Yes to the new agreement. OneCare will now lodge the agreement with the Fair Work 

Commission for approval. 

 

In a smart move, that recognises your commitment and dedication, OneCare will be providing you with the 

benefits without waiting for Fair Work Commission approval! 

 

OneCare advises: 

• The new payrates effective from the first full pay period in July will be implemented as a priority. These 

new payrates will be paid in this weeks’ payroll processing. 

 

• The backpay will be processed in a separate pay run by the end of November. 

 

Please let us know if you experience any issues associated with payroll implementing the new pay rates. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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